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From the RE's Desk

The Hawaii Grand Prix is on everyone's mind,
and as it draws closer the excitement is growing.
Construction is underway at Aloha Stadium, and
we are currently developing plans for staffing the
race. SCCA is the sanctioning body for the event
and will be providing the workers and officials.
Here is our chance to be involved in racing at the
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Welcome Novices

The SCCA Hawaii Region would like to welcome
David Adolf, Jerry Burkholder, James Duff,
Violet Duff, and Elliot Woo to SCCA Solo II
racing. Congratulations to James Duff for driving
his E Street Prepared Pontiac Trans-Am to within
1 second of the first place time. Congratulations
to Elliot Woo for being the fastest novice in his

professional level and gain the expertise that we
need to improve our local racing program. This
will be the biggest auto race event ever in Hawaii,
and [ hope all of our members will be part of it. elf
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ROAD RACING CONTINUES IN HAWAII

SCCA Hawaii Region will host its second in a series of regional races at Hawaii Raceway Park on
November 15. This will be a nonspectator event to allow for training of workers to staff future events. We
encourage everyone who has an interest in racing to come out and help us. We will provide lunch, and
try our best to make it a fun and exciting experience. Any necessary training will be provided. - Please
contact M.G. Lewis at 672-8255 prior to the race weekend if you plan to participate.

This is your last chance to get training as a worker before the Hawaii Grand Prix in January. Only
experienced workers will be used to staff critical areas at the Grand Prix.

We will have a pre-race meeting on November 13 at 7 p.m. in the Nimitz Business Center, 1130 North
Nimitz Highway, conference room #4. This room is located on the second level near the rear of the
complex. Everyone involved in the regional race should attend.

Drivers interested in racing with the SCCA must meet certain requirements. Contact Art Sonen,

734-5802, for more details. Rental race cars are available for the regional race. Here is your chance to be
part of racing in Hawaii. Don't miss out!
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